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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

It was lovely to see so many Christmas jumpers today, in aid of Save the Children 

charity. 

Well done to all of the children in class 1/2Ba who performed a lovely music assembly 

to their parents & grandparents this week. They all played their recorders wonderfully 

and they all sang beautifully. It is a real credit to them for doing so well in such a 

short space of time. Well done!  

I would like to thank the parents who came to the parent meetings this week. It is 

so important to gain parent’s opinions and it is working in partnership that will have 

the greatest impact on the children. It’s just such a shame that only a few parents 

came. I will be sending out a questionnaire in the New Year to try again at gaining 

parents’ opinions.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Important 
Information 

 

 

KS1 Multi Skills Competition  

Photo removed 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Photo removed 

Well done to the group of 

children who participated 

in the KS1 multi-skills 

competition, organised by 

Ellows Hall Sports College. 

They represented Bromley 

Hills superbly, and 

enjoyed competing 

against other schools. Mr 

Lock was very pleased 

with them coming 6th.  

Last day of Autumn Term – 

Friday 20th at 2pm. 

Carols on the Playground – 

Friday 20th at 1.30pm. 

Christmas Panto – Friday 

20th at 9am for all children. 

Children’s Christmas Party  

Wednesday 18th Children to 

wear school uniform in the 

morning and bring their party 

clothes to change in to.   

See below for details! 

 Violin 

Assembly 

Tuesday 17th  

Starting at 

2.30pm in the 

upper hall for 

Class 3/4 N. 

All parents 

welcome. 

 

Good Bye & Good Luck 

Next week, we are saying good 

bye and good luck to Mrs Felton 

and Mrs Quance. Mrs Felton is 

taking up a new role in another 

school and Mrs Quance has 

decided to spend more time with 

her family. We wish them both the 

very best in the next phase of their 

lives and thank them for all that 

they have done.  

 

  
A reminder of our 

Christmas Reading 

Challenge. Please take 

a photo of your child 

reading in an unusual 

Christmas location and 

send into school in the 

New Year, either by 

email or printed. A 

prize for the most 

unusual will be 

awarded!  
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Date Event 

September   

Wednesday 4th  Start of term - Children start school 

Monday 16th  Clubs start 

 Monday 16th   (new date) Governing Board Meeting 6pm 
Parents’ Meeting 5pm  

Monday 30th  School Photos  

October  

Tuesday 8th &  

Wednesday 9th   

Parents’ Evening – 3.45pm – 6.00pm 

4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Tuesday 15th  Reception & Key Stage 1 Harvest Assembly  9.15am 

Wednesday 16th   Key Stage 2 Harvest Assembly  9.15am 

Wednesday 23rd   Autumn Disco 

KS1 – 3.30pm - 4.30pm / KS 2 – 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

 

Monday 28th -  
Friday 1st  

  

Half Term 

November   

Monday 1th - Friday 15th  Anti-Bullying Week  

Friday 22nd  Mufti Day for Christmas Fayre 

Friday 29th   Mufti Day for Christmas Fayre 

December  

Monday 2nd  Foundation Stage  Christmas Celebration 10.45am 

Tuesday 3rd  Key Stage 1 Christmas Celebration 2pm & 6.30pm 

Wednesday 4th  Foundation Stage  Christmas Celebration 10.45am 

Thursday 5th Christmas Fayre - 3.30pm onwards  

Friday 6th Clubs Finish  

Wednesday 11th  Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 18th  Christmas Party Day 

Friday 20th  Christmas Panto – Cinderella  

Friday 20th  Carols on the playground - 1.30pm 

Friday 20th  End of term at 2pm  

January  

Monday 6th   INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 7th    Children start school 
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